
 

 

Colorado Family Church: Upcoming Cheon Bo Workshop in Denver 
 
Michael and Adonia Hentrich 
March 18, 2025 
 

     

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

We would like to invite you for a special opportunity that is coming to our local 

community. 

 

The HJ Cheon Bo Team from Las Vegas will be holding a workshop at the Colorado 

Family Church, Friday April 4th - Sunday April 6th. You will have the opportunity 

for:  

• Ancestor and Collateral Liberation 

• Spirit World Education 

• Chanyang and Special Ansu Sessions 

• Cheon Shim Won Prayer Vigil 

Friday and Saturday will be the bulk of the workshop schedule with Sunday 

afternoon open for any special requests. 

 

We are expecting the workshop fee to be $25 a person and under 10 yrs old free. 

This will help cover food and any necessary workshop related items. 

 

Please stay tuned for further details concerning workshop schedule and the 

requirements for ancestor liberation. 

 

There are two potential forms for registration, collateral liberation and ancestor 

liberations. Please fill out either or both of these forms, whichever you are 

planning to do, and please send/hand to Hisako Geschwind at least one week 

before the workshop. 

 

For more information, please contact: 



 

 

 

Hisako 720-212-9495 

Justino 303-669-2796  
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